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It is imperative that Tasmania’s international brand as a tourism destination be preserved from
an economic standpoint. To that end, it is equally important to preserve Tasmania’s
environment, a large part of Tasmania’s ‘clean and green’ brand.
 
This requires a strong and independent board of review to all planning of and building new
developments at the state level to co-ordinate in a fair and reasonable manner.
 
To do otherwise is to invite long term damage to the environment that cannot be easily undone,
and is expensive to deal with if it can be dealt with at all.
 
Please do not allow Tasmania to become yet another island paradise destroyed by poor
planning, unsympathetic development and an excess of corporate greed.
 
Yours sincerely,
Melysa Hamilton
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